
Greetings Mendocino County Supervisors  

I feel that spending $350,000 on a satellite subscription service is not a valid idea. The money would be better used 

hiring more deputies. Between google earth, and a community complaint system that is backed up with physical 

enforcement, we could serve our needs.  The staffing and budget of the Sheriff’s Department should absolutely keep 

pace with the population increases of the county.  

Sincerely, 

Rosie Brown 

 


